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The Reliability Panel (Panel) has commenced consultation on the Reliability and 
Emergency Reserve Trader (RERT) Guidelines in accordance with clause 8.8.3 of 
the National Electricity Rules (Rules). 

The Panel has published the draft RERT Guidelines (in Appendix A of the draft 
report) for consultation and is seeking submissions on the amendments outlined in 
the draft report. 

The Panel will hold a meeting to provide an opportunity for comments and questions 
on Wednesday, 19 October 2016 in Sydney. All interested stakeholders are 
welcome to attend. Details of the meeting will be published closer to the date on the 
AEMC’s website: www.aemc.gov.au.  

The Panel invites comments from stakeholders on the draft RERT Guidelines 
outlined in the draft report. Submissions should be provided to the Panel no later 
than Thursday, 10 November 2016. 

All submissions that do not contain confidential information will be published on the 
AEMC website. 

Electronic submissions must be lodged online through the AEMC's website 
www.aemc.gov.au using the link entitled 'lodge a submission' and reference code 
REL0061. The submission must be on letterhead (if submitted on behalf of an 
organisation), signed and dated. 

If choosing to make a submission by mail, the submission must be on letterhead (if 
submitted by an organisation), signed and dated. The submission may be posted to: 

Reliability Panel 

Australian Energy Market Commission 

PO Box A2449 

Sydney South NSW 1235 

For further information on the Panel’s determination of the RERT Guidelines, please 
contact Jenessa Rabone at the AEMC by email at Jenessa.Rabone@aemc.gov.au. 
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